TAPANI ..

May 23, 2024

Moore Road Improvement Construction

Tapani will be reopening Moore Rd to the public on May 24th, as we wait for franchise
utilities to be completed. Installation of the new franchise utilities and removal of the old will be
continued over the next two months on Moore Rd. During this time, the road will remain in its
current state of completion which is a two lane, compacted, graded gravel surface. All existing
hazards along the edges of the roadway will be well marked for your safety. Additionally,
cautionary signs and temporary 25 MPH signs will be in place to make drivers aware of the
change in road surface. Tapani will monitor and maintain the roadway over the next 2 months
to ensure a safe and usable road for drivers.

Once the franchise utilities have been completed Tapani will re-mobilize and continue
with the remaining roadway improvements and bring the project to completion. Please obey all
construction signs and delineation as they are in place for your safety and to maintain the
integrity of the roadway. Thank you for your continued understanding, cooperation and
patience.

If there are any questions or concerns please contact our office at (360)687-1148 or our
superintendent, Erik Somers at (360)949-0124.
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